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MARKETING UPDATE

2012 SERIES BACKUP ALARM 
HAS BEEN DISCONTINUED

2012 SERIES 
BACKUP ALARM

As part of our continuous efforts to streamline our product offerings, Federal Signal has discontinued the 87 db(A) stud terminal model 
210238-S from the 2012 Series Alarm. The 87 db(A) wired model 210238-W is still available as an alternative.

210238-W

• 87 dB(a), SAE J994 Type D

• 12/24 Vdc

• 1.3 in (3.2 cm) W x 2.6 in (6.4 cm) H x 4.1 in (10.5 cm) L

RECOMMENDED REPLACEMENT

TIMING
New orders for the discontinued model 210238-S will be accepted while supplies last.


